Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2013 5:05 PM

To: 'Ken Anton, Anton Geological'

Cc: '‘Carey Andre'

Subject: RE: SLIC Case RO0002468 2101 Williams Street Site Conceptual Model -- request for

deadline extension

Ken,

Please use this email to document ACEH concurrence with an extension for the Site Conceptual Model (and Data Gap
Work Plan), and the groundwater monitoring report. 1’ve changed the due dates on Geotracker to September 13" and
October 4, 2013, respectively.

Hope the back gets better!

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Ken Anton, Anton Geological [mailto:ken@antongeological.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2013 11:19 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: SLIC Case RO0002468 2101 Williams Street Site Conceptual Model -- request for deadline extension

Hi Mark,
| injured my back early last week and the recovery has been much slower than expected. Consequently, my schedule
has been a mess and | am not quite finished with the Site Conceptual Model that is due tomorrow (August 30). Would it

be possible to get a five-working-day extension on it?

Similarly, the groundwater sampling report due on September 20" may need to be delayed one week, although I’'m still
trying to find a way to salvage that deadline with my backlog.

Please let me know if such extensions are possible.

Ken Anton



ANTON
GEOLOGICAL

Western U.5. Geolegical and Environmental Services
P Q. Bax 370, Elk, California 95432-0370
TelephonefFax (unified): (7O7) 87 7-3278
Internet; www antongeological.com

Electronic Privacy Notice. This e-mail, and any attachments, contains information that is, or may be, covered by electronic communications privacy laws,
and is also confidential and proprietary in nature. If you are not the intended recipient, please be advised that you are legally prohibited from retaining,
using, copying, distributing, or otherwise disclosing this information in any manner. Instead, please reply to the sender that you have received this
communication in error, and then immediately delete it. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.



